
 
Date: 04/17/2012 
From: gcockcro@ramapo.edu 
Subject: Math Club Elections 
 
 
Dear Math Club,  
 
It is time to run elections for next year's Math Club officers and it must be 
done ASAP! The officer positions are: President, Vice President, Secretary, 
Publicist and Treasurer. The description of each officer's responsibilities 
are attached and awaiting your review (except I don't think the Publicist's 
description is in the attachment).    
 
If interested in obtaining an officer position, please first send an email to 
me (jgillesp@ramapo.edu) showing your interest ASAP. Then be sure to come to 
the election meeting THIS Friday from 1-2pm in ASB225 (room to be confirmed). 
If you are currently an officer and would like to keep the position please 
let me know. If multiple people show interest in the position then we will 
hold an election (secret ballot) at the meeting this Friday (after each 
person running does an introduction).  
 
I hope you consider running for a Math Club officer position or at least come 
to the meeting this Friday. I believe it will be very short, we just need to 
sort out the officers for the purpose of submitting a budget for next year.  
 
Sincerely,  
Professor Gillespie	
  


